
 

2/6/2022 

  FREE E-FILING 

 

Free Income Tax preparation and electronic filing for low or moderate income taxpayers of 

any age is offered by the AARP Foundation at the following locations.  Taxpayers must 

make appointments to have their tax returns done.  Generally, Tax Aide sites will open in 

early February.  You do not have to be an AARP member for this service. 

 

For information on making an appointment and to confirm when a particular site will 

begin operating, call 1-888-227-7669.  
 

EASTWOOD BAPTIST CHURCH, 675 N Keene Way Dr, Medford, 

MONDAY & WEDNESDAY, 9 am to 1pm 
 

WHITE CITY FAMILY CENTER, 3131 Avenue C, White City, 

WEDNESDAY, 9 am to 4 pm 

 

TALENT LIBRARY, 101 Home St., Talent  

THURSDAY, 12 noon to 4 pm 
 

THE GROVE, 1195 E Main St, Ashland,  

WEDNESDAY, 9 am to 3 pm, FRIDAY, 9 am to 1 pm 

 

IMPORTANT!  When you come for your appointment, you must bring a picture ID, all 

Social Security Cards, your 2020 Tax Returns, W-2’s, 1099’s, and all other income and 

expense records that will be used in filing the Tax Return.  Also, you must bring any IRS 

letters you have received, including letters telling you how much Covid stimulus (Economic 

Impact Payment) and Advance Child Tax Credit payments you received.  You also will 

need information on any Marketplace Health Insurance Coverage and the income earned 

by any of your dependents.  For Joint Filing, both spouses should be present.  

 

All taxpayers must be properly masked and you may be asked to wait in your car or 

another room at the site while your return is prepared.  Also, depending on the complexity 

of your return we may ask you to return for a second appointment to pick up your return.  
 


